Town of Moorcroft
Workshop Minutes
Thursday, January 10" 2019

Town Council Present: Mayor Dick Claar, Councilmen Ben Glenn, Dale Petersen and Paul Smoot
Town Employees Present: Clerks Cheryl Schneider and Jodi Clark

The Council called a workshop to discuss the properties that are currently not heing charged water and
sewer investment fees and the consistency of those who have properties that are being charged verses
those who are not being charged. This primarily affects the apartment building, mobile home parks.
Some have multiple meters and some have one. Discussion was had to follow the current Ordinance
which states all premises, whether vacant or not shall be charged the investment fee. Council requested
a letter be sent to all those affected to advise them they will be charged % the investment fee amount
until July 1%, at which time, the full charge will be access and the Ordinance will be followed as written.

The workshop concluded at 5:25 pm.
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Cheryl Scl%eider, Clerk/Treasurer




